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INSERT RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL

[Weekly General Fund Budget(planned) $   4,269.12]

General Fund (received) $    4,713.17

Building Fund $       971.00 Building Fund $102,848.21 

Other Funds $       120.00

Great Commission Fund $       717.00 Great Commission Fund $    1,202.00

Great Commission Year-End 
Offering $           0.00

Other Missions $       404.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering

Total Giving $   6,925.17

Nursery Today:                 Ruth Scalia and Ella Willis
Please contact Gwen Culbertson or the Church                                                   

Office if you would like to volunteer as a worker

Next Sunday:                  Gwen and Emma Culbertson

RECEIVED LAST WEEK                                         ACCUMULATED TOTAL

*Please stand as you are able

THE LORD’S DAY – December 19, 2021

10:45 AM
Advent

Love!

Luke 1:26-38

A. God is on ____ _________ (26-27)

B. A Friendly Greeting ___________________ (28-29)

C. The Lord is Always _______ _______ Us (30-33)

D. Miracles are ________ ___ Understand (34)

E. Total _____________ (35-36)

OTHER NOTES

APPLICATION

1. Reflect on God’s _________

2. Retelling ____________ of Jesus’ Power

3. Be _______ _________ with the Holy Spirit

4. Pray for times of _________

Announcements

Advent Reading/Candle Lighting

*Call To Worship

*Worship Through Singing Hymn #53 - Of the Father's Love Begotten

Crown Him (Christmas)

God With Us

Offertory

Scripture Reading Luke 1: 26-38

Pastoral Prayer

Message Love

*Worship Through Singing Hymn #71 - Silent Night! Holy Night!

Hymn # 52 - Joy to the World

*Benediction



ADULT SENIORS 55 or older…

Attention Seniors! We will breaking for the moment, look for an 

announcement when we will start again!

WHO WILL YOU CALL THIS WEEK?

Who will you call to be an encouragement and build up the body of Christ? 

WELCOME VISITORS 

We are grateful you have decided to worship with us. Would you take a moment 

after the service and find Pastor Rob and introduce yourself? He will find a visitor

information card for you to fill out.  He might even invite you out for lunch.

Good to have you here!

ANNOUNCEMENTS
OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK

Various small groups/Bible studies are available through the week – just ask for details

For the morning worship service
Go online/live to….

“Huntingdon CMA Church” Facebook Page
OR www.huntingdoncma.org

& select “LIVE STREAM”

Contact person: Ruth Scalia 
by email or phone: rscalia316@comcast.net

or text my phone (814) 386-9530

DECEMBER

Food Bank Item: 

Instant Mashed Potatoes or 

Canned Vegetables

Thank you for your donations 

of Cranberry Sauce and 

Stovetop Stuffing and $220!

The Food Bank donations box has 
MOVED to the Fireside Room!

55 Blessings

For December, we have been given the opportunity to help our community. There is a 

program at our local schools that send food home with students that usually don’t 

know where their next meal is coming from, unless it is from the school. This year 

there are 55 students that are facing this difficulty. We would like to bless these 

students with a fun surprise right before they leave for Christmas break. 

A donation box is available in the lobby with a 

running tally of what is still needed. Last day 
to donate is Sunday, December 19th during 

regular services. 

Assembly of the bags will take place 
Sunday, December 19th at 6pm in the 

Fire Side Room. Everyone is welcome to help 

assemble!

Any questions (or if you need your donations 

picked up) please contact Brittany Vaughan 

(717-437-1264)

How can you help?? 

We are accepting 
donations of

•· Boxes of Hot Chocolate

•· Boxes of Candy Canes

•· $1 boxes of “movie 
theatre” candy

•· $25 Wal-Mart gift cards

As a reminder: We are looking forward to 
hearing your feedback from the PEAK Survey! 
Don’t forget to follow the link in your email, if 
you need it re-sent just let Pastor Rob know!

Members: Please stick around after church today as 
we will be having a meeting with the Remodeling 

Committee! 

TODAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service - Rev Rob Hill 10:45 AM

TUESDAY: Alliance Women 6:30 PM

WEDNESDAY: Alliance Youth Fellowship 6:30 PM

NO Awana 6:30 PM

SUNDAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service - Rev Rob Hill 10:45 AM
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December Prayer Focus - Egypt

Egypt has the fastest-growing population in the Middle East and also the 

largest Christian population among majority-Arab nations. It remains a base 

for Christian activity throughout North Africa and the Middle East. Many well-

established evangelical churches and parachurch ministries in Egypt are 

working to reach both cultural Christians and Muslims with the gospel. 

Several of these groups also send their own Egyptian missionaries 

throughout the region. While overt Christian activity results in persecution, 

church growth and the establishment of Egypt as a regional base of 

missionary activity are encouraging developments.

Various Islamic extremist groups operate in Egypt, including the Muslim 

Brotherhood and the self-proclaimed Islamic State (ISIS), and are agents of 

persecution of Christians.

Christians who are outspoken about their faith are often beaten or 

imprisoned. When Christians are attacked or kidnapped by Muslims, the 

government rarely provides protection or assistance. Christian converts from 

Islam face the most problems, including being expelled from their families, 

being divorced by their Muslim spouses, losing their children and losing their 

jobs. 

Additionally, because their government-issued identity cards identify them as 

Muslim, it is difficult for them to attend church, to marry, to register their 

children in school, to get a job or to emigrate elsewhere. Christians charged 

with apostasy or proselytizing Muslims are generally imprisoned for a week or 

two, with a few notable exceptions.

Bibles in Egypt are readily available at Bible societies, churches and 

bookstores in a variety of formats, translations and languages. However, not 

all Egyptian Christians can afford a Bible, and persecution and high illiteracy 

rates make Bible distribution an ongoing challenge.

Continue to pray for our workers in Egypt.  Pray for their safety and 

successful work in ministry.  Continue to pray for a stable government that 

protects all the people.

Have a heart for people who are hurting because of the 
devastation of separation or divorce?

Have a passion to help people heal through Christ?

If this describes you, please pray about becoming involved 
in our DivorceCare ministry.

You do need to be a counselor, teacher, or have a degree. 
You do need to have a close, personal relationship with 

Jesus Christ, have a heart for people in separation/divorce, 
and be led by God to help. We will provide you with the 

training you need. You will not do this ministry alone, but 
will be part of a team. We will give you continued support.

If you feel God is leading you to help these people, please 
email Michelle Dreibelbis at theds07@gmail.com or call 
814-644-1324 and she will be happy to meet with you and 
explain what DivorceCare is all about.

DivorceCare will be held on Saturdays from 9:30-11:30am, 
beginning January 15th.
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FOURTH MEETING: DECEMBER 21, 2021

(MEET IN FIRESIDE ROOM)

TIME: 630pm TO 8PM

The leaders of Alliance Women invite all teenagers, mothers, grandmothers, sisters, aunts, 

etc. to join us in fellowship as we dig deep into God’s Word.

WHAT TO EXPECT: A COZY GATHERING AMONG WOMEN WORKING TOGETHER FOR 
KINGDOM IMPACT.

We are looking forward to a great evening of fellowship as well as round table discussions 

with each other. Please arrive promptly so you don’t miss out on anything. As you all know, 

Alliance women have a strong interest in connecting each other locally, globally, and within 

the church. We look forward to spending time with each other.

CHILDCARE: we do not want any woman to miss out on this opportunity because of a 

lack of childcare. We want to be able to assist with childcare if it is needed. Let us know 

ahead of the event so we can properly get something set up to accommodate you.

DATES OF FUTURE MEETINGS: JAN 18 (2022), FEB 15, MAR 15, APRIL 19, AND MAY 17.

(Typically meet every 3rd Tuesday of the Month) (WITH THE EXCEPTION OF SNOW 
MAKEUP DAYS)

We ask all women who plan to attend December’s meeting to bring a white 

elephant gift. The gift theme is “Wellness”. Please bring a gift reflecting that 

category. Any woman that is unable to purchase a gift please let Alyssa Fouser or 

Chelsea Rupert know and we will provide one for you. 

Also, a big THANK YOU for those who dedicated their time and money purchasing 

gift wrap and birthday decor last month in support of our IW’S. 

Just a reminder to those women who are part of our Alliance Women group on 

Facebook, keep us informed about what is going on in your life. Talk to us, we 

would love to know what God is doing in your families and in your community. We 

update our Facebook group regularly with events and important “reminders” so 

please check it out! Also, if you would like to be added to our Facebook group, 

please let Alyssa Fouser or Chelsea Rupert know and we will get you fixed right up! 

Acts 20:35 SO in all things I have shown you that by working hard in this 

way we must help the weak and remember the words of the Lord Jesus, 

how he himself said, “It is more blessed to give than to receive.”

Connecting Women for Kingdom Impact


